Dike, Darlene

From: Fowler, David 13 April 2015 16:14 Sent:

Planning To:

Subject: **FW: CAMDEN ANNEXE**

Please upload.

Thanks,

David

David Fowler Principal Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

From: Joe Borrett
Sent: 13 April 2015 15:10

To: Fowler, David

Subject: Fwd: CAMDEN ANNEXE

Dear Mr Fowller

I recently met with the principals that run Crosstree and who have been working on the proposal for the Camden Townhall Annex building.

We understand they have teamed up with Standard Hotels and are looking to redevelop and expand the building to include a Standard-branded hotel as well as some retail and residential accommodation. Google is familiar with Standard Hotels and in fact our New York office is located around the corner from The Standard flagship hotel in New York City.

We feel The Standard would be a great amenity for our employees and clients working in and visiting our new London offices at 6 Pancras Square in Kings Cross. Further it offers the quality level and diversity of restaurant and entertainment venues that will help with the evolution of the immediate location away from a more generic offering to the kind of vibrant, creative environment that businesses like Google value and seek.

As you know we are making a significant investment in this area of London and the ability to have an hotel room inventory across the street from our offices is attractive so we simply wanted to lend our support to their proposal which Google would welcome as a new amenity in the immediate vicinity

cheers

Joe